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BY EMAIL 
 
September 1, 2016 
 
Marion Fraser 
Fraser & Company 
Suite 502, 33 Harbour Square 
Toronto ON  M5J 2G2 
Marion.Fraser@rogers.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Fraser: 
 
Re:  Notice of Hearing for Cost Awards 
 Natural Gas Demand Side Management Evaluation Advisory Committee  

Board File No. EB-2015-0245 
 
On August 19, 2016, the OEB issued its Notice of Hearing (the Notice) for cost awards 
related to the activities of the Demand Side Management Evaluation Advisory 
Committee (DSM EAC). As part of the Notice the OEB indicated that cost claims need 
to be filed on or before Friday, September 2, 2016.  
 
The OEB has been advised of your recent mandatory medical procedure. In light of your 
current circumstances, the OEB is providing you an extension until September 30, 2016   
in order to submit your cost claim for you participation in the DSM EAC.  Should you 
require further time to file your cost claim, please advise.  
 
In the interim, the OEB will proceed with the current cost award process.  Your cost 
claim will be assessed at that time.   
 
Yours Truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
 
cc.  Deborah Bullock, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
 Tina Nicholson, Union Gas Limited 

 


